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All campuses are moving smoothly at the moment. 

I have spoken with ALL lead teachers and have met with most ASCs to cover the 
required Title I, Parent/student compact information, and the Strategic Plan for our 
district.

I attended the Region 5 Activity Directors meeting in Ketchikan last week. We discussed 
the upcoming year and the expectations of the region as well as the expense of travel in 
our region. 

NASP Archery has been going great. I have included a few pics in my slide 
presentation. We are shooting this weekend.

BATTLE OF THE BOOKS was a huge success. Students came together where possible 
and also competed via zoom. Naukati came over to Coffman Cove for an epic battle. 

Whale Pass students have been painting in elementary school and the Junior/HS has 
been building survival skills with fire starting, sharpening knife skills, building fish sets 
and crab nets, along with some great culinary arts (FOOD)! Which I am responsible for 
testing periodically. 

● Coffman Cove students Charlie King, Reese Carver, and Austin Keys all 
entered pictures and artwork in the ASTE iDida Contest. 

● Battle of the Books District teams have been decided! SISD will be well 
represented at State: Naukati HS Team "MCC"; Coffman Cove-AK Trails MS 
Team "Author Unknown"; the Whale Pass 5/6th Grade Team "Raven 
Readers"; the Coffman Cove 3/4th Grade Team "The Grunts" are all going to 
State!

● The Winter Fundraiser at Coffman Cove raised over $2,000 for the ASC and 
supplied the local residents with enough desserts to start a bakery!


